



The Bliss Charity School Parental Consent Agreement for Photographic Images

Dear parents/carers,

To share children's achievements, we sometimes like to take photographs of the pupils in lessons and during extra-curricular activities.

We use these images to celebrate and promote school activities in the following ways:

- As evidence of work in the pupils' books/folders.
- As part of wall displays in school.
- In publications like the school newsletter.
- On the school website.
- In the school's social media posts (this includes Twitter <u>and</u> Facebook).

When publishing photographs of children that will be circulated outside of the school building, we will never use their names in the accompanying text/caption. If we name pupils in the text, we will never use a photograph of those children to accompany the article. This is to prevent any pupil being identified by a third party.

All photographic images of children are kept securely in accordance with our Data Protection Policy and our Online Safety Policy, both of which are available on our school website.

Please choose your level of consent regarding photographic images by completing and returning the slip below.

If you would like further information about our use of photographic images, please contact the school office.

%			
Mrs. L. White Headteacher			
Kind regards,			

	PARENTAL CONSENT AGREEMEN	IT FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC IMAGES			
Name of child:		Class:			
Name of child:		Class:			
Name of child:		Class:			
Name of child:		Class:			
V	Please choose one of the following three options				
	I agree to images of my child(ren) being used in any of the school's celebration/promotional materials.				
	I do not agree to images of my child(ren) being used in any of the school's celebration/promotional materials.				
	I agree to images of my child(ren) being used in the following celebration/promotional materials only: Tick all the boxes you consent to				
	☐ As evidence of achievement in their books/folders. ☐ On wall displays in school.				
	☐ In printed publications like the school newsletter. ☐ On the school website.				
	☐ In the school's social media posts (this includes Twitter <u>and</u> Facebook).				
Siai	ned:	Date:			

Admissions/Forms to be returned 31/05/2023